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SEND Survey 

 

Dear Headteachers and SENCOs, 

At Hammersmith and Fulham Council we have high aspirations for our children and young 

people with SEND. We are committed to ensuring services provide the right support at the 

right time.   

We therefore, want to gather feedback from settings in relation to our SEND Support offer 

to understand your experiences of these services to enable us to continue to review and 

improve them. 

Please complete this short survey to share your experiences by clicking on the link below: 

SEND Support Survey 

The survey should only take a few minutes to complete, and we really appreciate your 

feedback. 

We will be shortly releasing our SEND Strategy and SEND Sufficiency Review for consultation 

and will be inviting you to attend a series of workshops to review these alongside our 

Ordinarily Available Offer. 

The deadline for completing the survey is 31 January 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Haylock 
Operational Director for Education and SEND 
Children's services 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  
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